
SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
100 MAPLE AVENUE 

SHREWSBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 
 

MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE EXECUTIVE SESSION 
Conference Room A 

Shrewsbury Town Hall 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

 
Present: ​Dr. Dale Magee, Chairperson; Mr. Jon Wensky, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Sandra Fryc, 
Secretary; Ms. Erin Canzano; Mr. Jason Palitsch; Ms. Barb Malone, Director of Human 
Resources; and Dr. Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of Schools. 
 
Executive Session was opened by Dr. Magee at 9:07pm. 
 
Topic I 
 
Discussion of minor changes to the ​Employment Policies for Central Office Administrators and 
Building Principals​ document.   Language change under section B. Temporary Leaves of 
Absence included the addition of “domestic partner” as part of an individual’s immediate family. 
Also, three (3) bereavement days were added in the event of the death of a brother-in-law or 
sister-in-law.  Two (2) bereavement days were added in the event of the death or a niece or 
nephew.  Finally, language stating that additional bereavement days may be requested and 
granted at the discretion of the Superintendent of Schools. 
 
Topic II 
 
On a motion made by Mr. Palitsch and seconded by Mr. Wensky, the committee voted 
unanimously to amend the proposed salary maximums for Central Office Administrators and 
Building Principals for FY 18. 
 
Adjournment 
 
On a motion from Mr. Palitsch, seconded by Mr. Wensky, executive session was adjourned into 
open session at 9:15pm. Roll call votes were as follows: Mr. Palitsch, yes; Mr. Wensky, yes; Ms. 
Canzano, yes; Ms. Fryc, yes; and Dr. Magee, yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ms. Sandra Fryc, Secretary 
 
Documents Referenced: 

Employment Policies for Central Office Administrators and Building Principals 


